
Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessment 
Board Agenda 

Wednesday, January 29, 2025 

 
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 

• Mr. Chenot, Mr. Meyers, and I are attending the High Reliability Schools conference, presented 
by the Marzano Group, from January 28th-31st in San Antonio.  NKCES is paying for us, and 
other school leaders from the region, to attend. 

• Regional EdCamp will occur on February 22nd for teachers and administrators at Ignite.  I am on 
the planning committee for this event.  Teachers and administrators can present literally any topic 
or issue that they choose.  Last year, Mr. Ratterman from DHS presented on the high school’s 
build-up and roll out of The Energy Bus curriculum and represented our district extremely well. 
 

ASSESSMENT 
 

• Mrs. Ponting, Ms. Fields, and I have worked together to prepare the March ACT.  Every Junior 
status student will take the ACT.  Fifty-two freshman and sophomore teachers have voluntarily 
signed up to take the ACT here at DHS. 

• Mrs. Greene is in the process of finishing ACCESS testing in our district.  This assessment 
measures the group of our English Language Learner students in our district. 

 
 
OTHER TOPICS OF INTEREST 
  

• The Civil Rights Data Collection has been completed for our schools and for the district. 

• Both schools have finished their Non-Traditional Instruction plans which can be utilized if we 
have another weather event or need to close school for any other reason. 


